From: Tran, David

To: Peralez, Raul; Ramos, Christina M

Subject: FW: Diridon Area Neighborhood Group - Transportation-focused Response Letter
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 3:40:50 PM

Attachments: 110819 DANG letter.pdf

FYI.

Thanks,

David Hai Tran | Senior Council Assistant

Office of Councilmember Raul Peralez

City of San José | District 3

200 E. Santa Clara St. 18th Floor | San José, CA 95113

(408) 535-4932 | david.tran@sanjoseca.gov | www.sjd3.com

From: Zenk, Jessica

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 1:49 PM

To: Bob Staedler <bob@svsynergy.com>

Cc: Ristow, John <John.Ristow@sanjoseca.gov>; Tran, David <david.tran@sanjoseca.gov>; Moua,
Louansee <Louansee.Moua@sanjoseca.gov>; Moody, Doug <doug.moody@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Diridon Area Neighborhood Group - Transportation-focused Response Letter

Dear Bob and members of the Diridon Area Neighborhood Group,

Thank you for reaching out to the Transportation and Environment Committee and Department of
Transportation staff. We appreciated having time with you last week, Bob, and the letter from the
whole DANG.

In response, please find the attached letter from John Ristow, Director of Transportation; as outlined
in the letter, we look forward to time with members of the DANG in the near future so that we can
get into much more detail. Bob, please let us know some potential dates / times for that meeting.

Best,
Jess

Jessica Zenk

Deputy Director, Planning & Project Delivery
City of San José Department of Transportation
408-535-3543
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CITY OF &> o
SAN JOSE Department of Transportation
CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY R - JOHN RISTOW, DIRECTOR

November 8, 2019

Dear Diridon Area Neighborhood Group,

Thank you for your letter regarding the Transportation Planning Update item on the October 7,
2019 Transportation and Environment Committee (T&E) agenda. And thank you for sharing
your concerns regarding alignment of timelines for the Google’s Downtown West project
proposal and the Downtown Transportation Plan (DTP).

We agree that DTP work should provide decision-makers with adequate information before
Google’s proposal is considered by the City Council (anticipated near the end of 2020).
Accordingly, we will accelerate portions of the DTP needed to inform the Diridon Station Area
Plan (DSAP) update and Google development. However, we do not intend to complete all
components of the DTP in the same timeline as the DSAP update and Google project because we
need to provide sufficient time and attention to all of Downtown, not just the portions of
Downtown within the DSAP area.

Within the DSAP area, significant transportation-focused planning work is underway, including:

e The Diridon Integrated Concept Plan (DISC), which accommodates service
improvements associated with the Caltrain Business Plan, High Speed Rail, and BART
Silicon Valley Phase II. DISC will also identify preferred access routes and facilities
connecting to and from the station.

e Google’s Downtown West project, which will assess transportation needs and identify
associated transportation system improvements and required transportation demand
management.

e The Diridon Area Parking Study, which determines the preferred approach to fulfill the
City’s parking obligations to the SAP Center and advances near-term high priority public
facilities.

Over the course of 2020, all three of these efforts will inform and be integrated within the City’s
updated Diridon Station Area Plan (DSAP).

Thank you again for voicing your concerns early. Department of Transportation staff welcome a
meeting with the Diridon Area Neighborhood Group in late 2019, if possible. We see this
potential meeting as an opportune time to learn from your insights and answer further questions
regarding the abovementioned interrelated efforts.
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We look forward to continuing to work with you to make Downtown, including the Diridon area,
a great place for both existing and new community members.

CC: Transportation & Environment Chair Davis
Transportation & Environment Vice Chair Peralez






